
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 Notice is hereby given the Board of Supervisors of Jones County, Mississippi, will 
receive bids via the reverse auction process beginning TUESDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2018 at 
8:00 AM until FRIDAY, JANUARY 4, 2019 at 9:00 AM for various types and sizes of 
CULVERTS. 
 
 The required forms are on file in the office of the Board of Supervisors, Laurel 
Courthouse, Laurel, Mississippi and online at bids.jonescountyms.com. 
 
 If submitting a paper bid, each bid shall be in writing and marked on the outside of the 
sealed envelope: “CULVERTS”, with the name, address and telephone number of the bidder. 
Bidders are required to use the bid forms provided by the Board. 
 

Any bid modified by a discounting factor may be disallowed unless the discount is 
included in the unit prices. 
 
 Bids shall be for a term of six months, ending June 30, 2019. 
 
 The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to waive informalities, and to 
determine the best and/or lowest bid. 
 
      Jones County Board of Supervisors 
      Bart Gavin, Clerk 
            By:  Chasity Gray, D. C. 
 
 
Publish:  Laurel Leader-Call 
    December 11 and 18, 2018 


